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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to our Summer edition of the newsletter.  This term is always quite short, but 

we have still managed to fit an amazing amount into our curriculum as well as a huge 

amount of activity in behind the scenes.  Our work to secure school improvements 

continues and our progress has been recognised by the Local Authority.  In our most 

recent meeting: 

The Local Authority  concluded that the school was making good progress 

in its work to secure a GOOD outcome at the next OFSTED inspection  

Minutes of the meeting on May 8th 2019 

This time of year is when our Year 2 and Year 6 classes take their annual assessments 

(SATs) and we couldn't be more proud with the way they conducted themselves. We 

simply asked them to do their very best and that is exactly what we got from each and 

every one of them.   

 

Our INSET day tomorrow is going to be focussed on us evaluating and redesigning our 

curriculum.  We plan to refine our curriculum so that it is completely bespoke to 

Highwood and focus on what our children need and what our local area and community 

have to offer in terms of learning and enrichment.  It is a really exciting piece of work that 

I hope parents will be able to contribute to and share their areas of talent and expertise 

with children at Highwood. Once we have completed the initial design, I will share the 

content with parents and begin the process of where parents and the community can add 

value to   our children's learning. 

This will be Teamwork in its finest form! 

 

Enjoy reading the class updates from this term, and I wish you all a restful half-term 

break. 

Matt Hickey 
Head Teacher 
@headhighwood 
































